
SEVERE WEATHER WARNING 
 
At the time of emailing, the Council has mobilised it’s Severe Winter Weather response 
arrangements as you will no doubt have seen from the weather forecasts that North Yorkshire is 
anticipating snow and cold temperatures over this weekend and early in to next week. 
Temperatures will be sub-zero and snowfall is expected from late Saturday, through the night and in 
to Sunday.  
 
Regular updates on conditions including affected roads and services will be available on the Councils 
website. 
 
We will be encouraging people to stay safe and warm at home and will be promoting the link on the 
North Yorkshire Council website Keep well and warm this winter | North Yorkshire Council on social 
media platforms. You may also wish to promote this link on your social media accounts.  
 
If you become aware of any significant impacts on your local community please let us know by 
calling the Council number: 0300 131 2131. 
 
Please also find attached information from Northern Powergrid about support for customers during 
the cold weather.  
 
Web: northyorks.gov.uk 

 
 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/healthy-living/other-health-information/keep-well-and-warm-winter

